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Members were assured that in terms of the Overall Satisfaction Provided by 
the Landlord the percentage score has increased to 97.8% from 87.2% as 
reported in Quarter 3.  
 
Members were advised that there has been a slight increase in the percentage 
score for Improved Performance at Year End for the Rents collected, going 
from 97.9% up to 98.7%.  
 
Members were also assured that for Gas Servicing, the Association has 
continued to achieve 100%.  
 
It was clarified that with regard to the investment and development 
programme, a number of the contracts have now been completed, specifically 
49 Kitchens and 38 Bathrooms and 45 gas boilers. Members were advised that 
there are 2 high-heat properties to change over, however there has been 
difficulty in gaining access to these properties. The Association will continue to 
pursue access. It was further clarified that the gutter cleaning contract has now 
been completed and there have been 2 roof replacements completed, with 
the 3rd taking place shortly. That will leave one roof to replace. 
 
Members were advised that there were 10 complaints in Quarter 4 with 6 
complaints at stage 1 and 4 complaints at stage 2 and 3 complaints were 
upheld.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Discussion  Members were assured that the Association have a very good working 
relationship with the local Community Police and a meeting is scheduled for each 
Friday so the Association can report any anti-social issues that have been 
highlighted by the tenants. Members were advised that a new Housing Officer 
will be starting with the Association shortly which will mean that there are 3 
experienced members of staff working in the community who can deal efficiently 
with any anti-social issues that are reported.  
 
It was clarified that the Customer Services staff team regularly do a walk round of 
properties and closes to record any issues and also take part in occasional joint 
walk rounds with contractors. It was further clarified that as the Tenants’ Panels 
are due to start up again, tenants will be made aware that the Customer Services 
staff team members will be visible in the community and information will also be 
included in the next newsletter to make tenants aware of this.  
 
Members wished to thank the Customer Services team for their hard work for the 
Planned Maintenance Delivery, especially given the difficult circumstances faced. 
 
I Lennox left the meeting at this point.  
 
Members were advised that the Customer Services Team Leader will look into the 
reasoning behind the high number of allocations refusals and will provide this 
report to Chief Executive to be passed to the Board for the next meeting.  It was 
further advised that there may be an artificial reason as to why the figure has 
increased to 33.3% due to the way that offers are being made, but this will be 
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Signed  Date 

(Chairperson) 

C Edward 27.07.2022




